Martha Kostuch

Box 1288

Rocky Mountain House
Alberta TOM 1TO

February 10, 1992

J. W. Thiessen, Director

Water Resources Management
Development & Operations Division
Alberta Environment

7th Floor, Oxbridge Place

9820 - 106 Street

Edmonton, Alberta

TSK 2J6

Dear Jake Thiessen:
Re: Buffalo Lake Stabilization Project
Thank you for sending me a copy of the application for license
pursuant to the Water Resources Act in respect to the Buffalo Lake
Stabilization Project.
Please send or preferably Fax (#845=5377) me a copy of the
public notice required under Section 16 of the Act as soon as it

is available.

sincerely,



